
PEA Committee 

From: 	 William and Anne Marie Jacintho <jacinthow001@hawaii.rr.com> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, September 20, 2018 10:33 PM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 Re: FW: For your review and comment by July 20, 2018 - One Farm Plan (PEA-37) 

Hi PEA Committee, 

We'll echo the response and concerns the Ag Working Group Submitted back in April or May. Thank you, William 

On 9/4/2018 11:02 AM, PEA Committee wrote: 

Yes, no changes have been made. We are still receiving comments. 

Aloha, PEA Committee 

From: William and Anne Marie Jacintho <iacinthow001@hawaii.rr.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 10:57 AM 

To: PEA Committee <PEA.Committee@mauicountv.us>  
Subject: Re: FW: For your review and comment by July 20, 2018 - One Farm Plan (PEA-37) 

Hi, 

I notice the dates are from several months ago. Is this still current? 

Thank you, 

William 

On 9/4/2018 8:35 AM, PEA Committee wrote: 

Resending for your comment. Sent to wrong e-mail address. 

PEA Committee 

From: PEA Committee 

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 11:40 AM 

To: 'iacinthow@hawaii.rr.com' <iacinthow@hawaii.rr.com> 

Subject: For your review and comment by July 20, 2018 - One Farm Plan (PEA-37) 
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